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IV. Discussion – Writing across the curriculum 
 
 Bryna Siegel Finer presented an overview of ideas for our revision of writing 
across the curriculum and the committee began discussing possibilities for the 
implementation of the W criteria for next year (2013-2014).   
 
As the Liberal Studies Committee (in consultation with the director of Writing Across the 
Curriculum) revises the requirements for Writing-Intensive course proposals, two main 
objectives should be considered. 
 

1. 



faculty are invited to submit syllabi to WAC director for feedback prior to semester’s 
start (anonymously, if they wish).  



 
 
 
 
Motion to Adjourn: Slack/Sweeny.  Approved Unanimous – the meeting adjourned at 
5:30.   
 


